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The primary financial activity this month has been carrying through an overall mission of the Annisquam Sewing Circle,
i.e. “the performance of acts of benevolence”. This year the Sewing Circle has distributed scholarship awards totaling
$4,000, $1,000 each to four Annisquam students, and has made total donations of $20,500 to eighteen non-profit
charities . In all, the Sewing Circle, has contributed $24,500 to the community.

The current available funds after the charitable contribution equal $7,004.75. Additional revenue this year is anticipated

from the upcoming Plant Sale as well as the Auction held at the Annual meeting, suggesting we will be carrying over an
encouraging balance to our activities in 2024-2025

Respectfully submitted,

Maria Marolda, Treasurer



